
LOGITECH FAR EAST LTD. 
#2 Creation Rd. 4, Science-Based Ind. Park Hsinchu Taiwan, R.O.C. 

Date: 2025-03-14 
FCC ID: JNZA00195 

To the attention of 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 

Declaration letter for label requirement 

The label is permanently affixed on the ear caps. Because the headset will not be 
installed the ear-pads when be sold, the users can see the FCC ID when they are 
putting on the ear pads of the ear caps. The ear-pads can be opened without any 
special tools. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us, if you have any question(s). Thank you! 

----------------------------------- 
David W Crawford/ Senior Manager, Compliance Engineering 
LOGITECH FAR EAST LTD. 
Tel: +1-360-817-1253 
E-mail: dcrawford@logitech.com


